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Dear Members of the House Behavioral Health and Health Care Committee, 

 

I am writing to express my strong support for Oregon House Bill 3824, which 

authorizes physical therapists to prescribe durable medical equipment, administer 

vaccines to specified individuals, sign and date certificates for disabled parking 

permits, and use sonographic equipment for physical therapy purposes without 

additional licensure . 
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These provisions align with the evolving role of physical therapists in providing 

comprehensive care and improving patient outcomes. By expanding their 

responsibilities, HB 3824 enhances access to essential services and streamlines 

healthcare delivery. 

 

I urge the committee to pass HB 3824, as it represents a forward-thinking approach 

to healthcare that benefits both providers and patients. 

 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

Sincerely, 

Savannah grosse 


